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June 2025 
 
Dear parent/carer,  
  
Re: Year 6 SEND Parent Coffee Morning - Monday 7th July at 9.30am   
  
We hope that you and your families are well at this time.  
  
We understand transitioning from primary to secondary school can be a worrying time for children 
and this can be even more challenging if there are additional needs.    
  
To help with the transition, we would like to invite you to meet with the SENCO and SEND team 
for a short presentation and to answer any questions you may have.  
 
This will be a fantastic opportunity for you to gain insight as to how we support those on the 
Special, Educational Needs & Disability (SEND) Register, in advance of your child starting with us 
in September 2025. 
  
We kindly ask that you confirm your attendance by Monday 30th June 2025 by completing the 
online form https://forms.office.com/e/5iAhsRsXMz or by emailing our SENCO,  
hayley.bevington@hccmac.co.uk .   
 
Due to limitations in parking across the school site, we request that arrival onto site is by foot. 
Please come to Main Reception to sign in. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into our Cardinal Newman School community.  
   
Yours faithfully,   
 
 
 

                                                                                                            
 
Miss H Bevington                                                                                                           Ms K Perkins  
SENCO                                                         Assistant Headteacher                                                                                      
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